
Welcome to Year 3 2020-2021!
You can expect to learn lots of new things and have fun and adventures on the way.  Rest up during the holidays because 

you are going to need lots of energy to keep up!  Can you rise to the challenge?

Back with a splash! We may  

be swimming in September!

Settle into y3 with our Commotion in the Ocean 

Transition topic.  You will explore all the 

creatures of the sea with lots of fun craft 

activities and maybe some dressing up!

Get ready for our first topic…

‘Swords and Sandals’
Do you have what it takes

to be a soldier or a gladiator?  

Could you be the next chariot

racing champion? Learn all 

about the Romans and how 

they settled in Britain and

then move on to the Anglo-Saxons.

The year 3 classrooms are located in the main 

building near the walk through area. Please help 

your child become more independent when dropping  

them off in the morning.  Remember to arrange a 

meeting place to pick up at 3.10pm, as the 

children leave from the classroom’s external door 

and are not handed over to parents in the 

Juniors.  

Don’t forget, 

you will need one

pencil case that

will fit in your tray!

We’re looking forward to 

reading a class story! Who is 

your favourite author?

Break time is around 

10.30am  and Lunchtime is 

later than Y2 so remember 

to bring a healthy snack of 

fresh fruit.

jLots of opportunities to make and taste foods!


